ASSAM UNIVERSITY~SILCHAR

NOTIFICATION

This is for information of all concerned that due to ongoing Bank strike, reconciliation
of fees deposited by the 1st list candidates could not be completed. Under the
circumstances it may not be possible to declare the 2nd list of P.G. admission on
17.12.2021 as scheduled. In view of the above, the Vice Chancellor, Assam University is

pleased to approve the following changes in the dates related to PG admission in the
University.

1. Last date of payment of fees by the 1st list candidates : 19th December, 2021

2. Publication of 2nd list : 22nd December, 2021
3. Payment of fees by the 2nd list candidates : 22nd - 24th December, 2021
4. Commencement of 1st Semester classes : 20th December, 2021
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No. AUK-201/1/2021-22/ Date : 17t December 2021
Copy to :-

1. The Pro Vice Chancellor, AUDC for information and necessary action.

2. The Chairman, Admissiocn Committee for information.

3. All Deans of School, AUS for information and necessary action.

4. Al HOD’s, AUS/AUDC for information and necessary action.

5. All Statutory Officers, AUS for information.

6. The Chairman, PIC, AUS for information and necessary action.

7. The Director, IQAC for information.

8. The Dean, Students Welfare for information.

9. The Branch Manager, UCO Bank, AUS for information & necessary action.
10. The Director, Computer Centre for uploading in the University website.
11. P.5. to V.C for kind information of the Vice Chancellor.

12, Notice Board, AUS.
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